
OPEN BOOK TO BE HELD 
TOWN OF PRAIRIE LAKE 

 
Pursuant to §70.45 of Wisconsin Statutes Owen Assessing LLC, an assessing firm contracted by 
the Town of Prairie Lake, will hold Open Book on Tuesday, the 22nd  day of May, 2018, from 
4 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the Municipal Building of the Town of Prairie Lake, located at 796 21st Street 
(off CTH D). At that time the assessment roll for the Year 2018 assessment will be open for 
examination. Instructional material about the assessment and board of review procedures under 
Wisconsin law and information on how to file an objection at the Board of Review will be 
available. The assessor is present at Open Book to answer questions about assessments. No 
appointment is necessary to attend. You may call the assessor at 715-643-2081 for questions 
about your assessment. 
If you received a notice of change of assessment and you have questions about it, this is the time 
to check it out. Likewise if you believe your assessment is not correct, either call the assessor or 
come to Open Book. 
Board of Review will be held on Wednesday, June 6, 2018, from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the Meeting 
Room. Appointments are necessary in order to be heard at Board of Review. Call the town clerk 
for an appointment. 
The assessment roll and related material will be available for viewing, by appointment, at the 
Town Office during the week prior to Open Book. Call the clerk at 715/924-2580 for more 
information. 
 
Karn Moe, Clerk 
Town of Prairie Lake, Barron County 


